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Dear Parents/Carers,

It isWorld Handwriting Day on Tuesday 23rd January. To celebrate this day, we will be holding
a handwriting competition in school for children in Year 1 to Year 6. The children will be invited to
rewrite one of our school prayers in their ‘best handwriting’. The winning entries from each class
will be compiled in a whole school prayer book, displayed proudly on our focus area in the hall
which will be used when we gather together during ‘Celebration of the Word’.

We are also extending this invitation to our families and wider community. We would like to invite
you, or someone you know, to follow our school handwriting scheme (see attached below) and
write out our ‘School Prayer’.

Copies of the paper template - see below - are available from the school office. Entries to be
submitted by Tuesday 23rd 3pm.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Mrs Bertram
(Deputy Head Teacher)
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STJ Handwriting scheme

PRAYER TEMPLATE
All submitted prayers must be presented on this

paper.

Copies can be obtained from the school office.

We would love to have as many parents supporting
this as possible.

Thank you


